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Please contact your local Garmin Avionics Dealer (http://www.garmin.com/dealers/) for additional information or for questions 
regarding this notification. This service notification and associated bulletin/advisory product changes can only be implemented through 
Garmin’s authorized dealer and service center network. This document is not a substitute for and cannot be used in lieu of the 
document(s) referenced above for airworthiness approval.

AVIATION SERVICE DOCUMENT NOTIFICATION

TO: Garmin GDC 7400 Owner and Operators
DATE: April 5, 2022
SUBJECT: GDC 7400 Pitot-Static Fittings

______________________________________________
COMPLIANCE
Mandatory

PURPOSE
Due to a supplier machining defect, the pitot and/or static fittings may loosen within the connector plate. 
This creates a small path for debris and/or moisture incursion, as well as possible electromagnetic 
interference.
Garmin Service Bulletin 22029 contains instructions to return the affected product to Garmin.

PRODUCTS AFFECTED
Garmin GDC 7400 (011-02337-01) units listed in the link below are affected:
https://support.garmin.com/en-US/aviation/faq/y3xGso4puD2oOqmO2GU3TA/

WARRANTY INFORMATION
This Service Bulletin is warranty reimbursable with a deadline of October 31, 2022 after which this upgrade 
will no longer be reimbursable for labor.
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